
Upcoming Dates Miscellaneous

A Note from the Teachers

Our Learning

Third Grade News 
The Week of October 14 – October 18, 2024

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to message your 
child’s teacher  on Class Dojo ☺

October 18: Fall Festival 5:30 – 7:30

October 21 and 22: No School for Students

October 24: Boo Grams Sale Begins

October 25: Report Cards go Home

October 28 – November 1: Red Ribbon Week

October 31: Boo Grams Sale Ends

November 5: No School for Students

Students have started 
checking out library books 

from the media center.

Please make sure your 
student returns their books 

weekly.

Continue to check your 
child’s folder nightly. 

Graded work comes home 
frequently! 

Please continue to have 
your student complete their 

math homework. 

Red Ribbon Dress Up Days

Oct 28: Wear Red

Oct 29: Camouflage

Oct 30: Jersey

Oct 31: Disney | Superhero

Nov1: Hats

o No checkouts after 2:10 everyday.

o Please continue to work with your child on 
computation skills. Students are rushing and 
making errors when completing addition, 
subtraction, and multiplication problems. 

o In ELA we are focusing on finding text 
evidence when answering questions. Please 
remind your student to use the text to help 
them find their answer. 

Math: Multiplication & 
Division, Fact Families
ELA: Cause & Effect,
Sequencing

Science: Friction & 
Transfer of Heat
Social Studies: Relative 
& Absolute Location

Please continue on 

working with your 

students multiplication 

fluency!


